
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Monday, September 10, 2012 3:02 PM 
'Adam Rankin' 
RE: Case No. 14881; Application of EOG Resources for a Non-Standard Spacing Unit, etc 

No hurry! I will hold pending further notice. 

David 

From: Adam Rankin rmailto:AGRankin@hollandhart.com1 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 2:33 PM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Case No. 14881; Application of EOG Resources for a Non-Standard Spacing Unit, etc 

David, 

I've got a draft which his currently being reviewed by EOG. I will give them a call to see how they like my draft proposed 
order. Can you put this on hold until I get back in touch with you? Thanks for checking in with me. 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD rmailto:david.brooks(g)state.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 2:15 PM 
To: Adam Rankin 

Subject: Case No. 14881; Application of EOG Resources for a Non-Standard Spacing Unit, etc 

Good Afternoon, Adam 

I was thinking that you requested to prepare a draft order in this case. However, I find nothing about that in the 
record. Either I am thinking about some other case, or the discussion was off the record. 

Please advise if you want me to hold this for any reason or if I should go ahead and approve it with our standard order 
for such cases. 

Adam 

Sincerely 

David Brooks 

l 


